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PRESS RELEASE 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   Notice is hereby given that the Mayor and City Council of the 

City of Statham, Georgia intend to opt out of the statewide adjusted base year ad valorem 

homestead exemption for the City of Statham, Georgia.  All concerned citizens are invited to the 

public hearings on this matter to be held at the Statham Community Center, 336 Jefferson Street, 

Statham, Georgia 30666 on January 21, 2025, February 4, 2025, and February 18, 2025. The 

public hearings shall be held at 6:30 p.m. 
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